
Rising 9th grade students* at CMIT are invited to

participate in the Information Technology Early

College, which is more commonly known as ITEC.

ITEC is a four-year dual enrollment program that

provides students a strong course of study in

information technology and exposure to a range of

additional academic and career opportunities.

Course work is rigorous and requires a certain

amount of sacrifice. However, the rewards for

dedicated students are great including weighted

GPAs and the awarding of an associate degree upon

high school graduation.

This is the only opportunity for enrollment in this

unique program, and application deadlines are firm.

If interested, please complete and return your

application to the front office by February 15th. For

more information, contact Ms. Colandrea at

tcolandrea@cmitacademy.org or visit the ITEC

website at https://sites.google.com

/a/cmitacademy.org/itec/

ITEC ENROLLMENT
IS NOW IN PROGRESS
APPLICATIONS AVAILABLE IN FRONT OFFICE

APPLICATIONS DUE:
3PM WEDNESDAY
FEBRUARY 15TH
AT SECRETARY'S DESK

ACCUPLACER TEST DATE:
TBD (LIKELY 2/25  OR 3/4)

BENEFITS:
IMPROVED COLLEGE SUCCESS
ASSOCIATE DEGREE UPON
HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATION

REQUIRED:
STRONG WORK-ETHIC
INTEREST IN IT

H I G H L I G H T S

ITEC
I N F O R M A T I O N  T E C H N O L O G Y

E A R L Y  C O L L E G E


